
 

 

UPF International Newsletter: UPF-Central Europe Symposium - Threats to 
Religious Freedom       
 
Thomas G. Walsh 
January 9, 2023 
 

 

  

  Vol. 18, Issue 3   
  

 

  

  January 9, 2023   
  

 

  

  

  UPF-Central Europe Hosts Symposium to Discuss Threats to 
Religious Freedom 

 
 
Bratislava, Slovakia—“Religious Freedom: 
The Human Right under Attack” brought 
together human rights advocates from 
throughout Europe. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Central America Holds Webinar on The Universal Right to 
Religious Freedom 

 
 
UPF-Central America—A panel of leaders 
met in a webinar to discuss the theme: “The 
Universal Right to Religious Freedom as the 
Foundation for a World 
Culture of Peace.”  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Sri Lanka Distributes Food Aid to 
Families 
 
 
Mullaitivu, Sri Lanka—Dry rations were 
distributed to 300 women-headed families who 
have been severely impacted by the ongoing 
economic crisis in Sri Lanka. 

  



 

 

 

  

  

  UPF-Russia Collects Plastic Bottle Caps to Help Children 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—UPF joined in a drive to 
collect plastic bottle caps to raise funds for 
needy children. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Argentina Appoints Ambassadors for Peace from 
the Nation's Provinces 

 
 
Buenos Aires, Argentina—Eleven 
Ambassadors for Peace from the five 
Argentinian regions were appointed at the 
UPF monthly meeting. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 21: UPF-UK: One-Day Seminar on UPF's Principles 

of Peace 

FEB 1: United Nations World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 21: UPF-UK: With Rising China-US Tensions, Is There Chance for 

Dialogue with the DPRK 

  

  
 

           


